Poulton Lancelyn Primary School

Dear Parents, 315" October 2017
I write to inform you of some good news.

As some of you might be aware, last year we applied for some funding in order to carry out some much needed maintenance
work required to repair the damaged flat roof on both parts of the school building. The funding for the roof development is
a direct result of the school becoming an Academy. As an Academy, we were entitled to bid for funding for building
development from the ESFA, and fortunately we received just under £800,000 in our first bid. T am pleased to be able to
inform you that this work has finally been agreed and is scheduled to commence on Saturday 4™ November.

Some of the work will take place during each school day but weekends will also be incorporated at times to minimise any
disruption to the children. The work is expected to be completed in March 2018.

All Risk Assessments and the necessary insurance are in place and a weekly site meeting will be held between the school and
the Contractors to ensure good progress and that all necessary safety precautions are being taken.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs C M Arnold
Headteacher
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